
Linda Stuart, SLP

Take the pledge to 
vote UNAC/UHCP

Go to unacuhcp.org/hcp-card
or scan the QR code below.

NUHW believes the

voter list should be

based upon

employees employed

as of the payroll

ending April 18,

2020.

I was on the NUHW town hall meeting on June 4 and heard many lies and misleading

statements by NUHW leadership. I asked Sal Roselli, NUHW president, about new hires. NUHW

is trying to exclude anyone hired after April 18, 2020, the cutoff hire date for our first election

to decertify NUHW and join UNAC/UHCP. There is absolutely no reason to prevent our newest

coworkers from exercising their right to vote. These are people who have worked through the

pandemic, paid union dues, participated in strikes, and who deserve the right to vote for the

union that represents them.  

We have the right to a fair election to select the union we want to represent us. More than

two years ago, we voted with a clear majority for UNAC/UHCP as our union. Since then,

NUHW has trapped us, doing everything they can think of to silence our votes. 

Well, the time is now to clearly make our voices heard. It’s time to vote to select UNAC/UHCP

as our union and have true representation. We need to speak for all the new hires who are

being silenced by NUHW. Once we are members of UNAC/UHCP, we will all have a voice. No

one will be left behind. 

t o  m o v e  f o r w a r d  w i t h  U N A C / U H C P

We deserve a union that gives us a voice: UNAC/UHCP 

Why doesn't NUHW want newer healthcare pros to vote?
NUHW Legal Counsel

NUHW wants to
block those hired
after April 2020
from voting. The
three other parties
to the election all
agree current
employees should
be allowed to vote.


